
Minister Dacic sent a message of condolences after the death of Boutros Boutros-Ghali
Tuesday, 16 February 2016.

The First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, Ivica
Dacic, sent a message of condolences to the Secretary-General of the United Nations, Ban
Ki-moon, after the death of Boutros Boutros-Ghali, a former Secretary-General of the
worldOrganization.
  
 “Please accept my sincere condolences over the death of former UN Secretary General
Boutros Boutros-Ghali.

 He will be remembered in the history of the former Yugoslavia as the man who took office of
the UN Secretary-General in the most delicate moments and faced one of the most difficult
tasks in a five-year term, ofdealing with the conflicts in the former Yugoslavia”, says Minister
Dacic in his message of condolences.
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